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How’s It going? I’m getting this question asked of me a lot. In responding to it I’m working off         
the principle that just talking constantly about something is motivation to get it done. Here are a  
couple of examples. 
 
New Clubs. I’m told that Denver has about 30,000 Ethiopians and 10,000 Eritreans in it greater Metro  
area. Mel Tewahade in the Denver Lions Club has been interested in having Lions sponsor an eyesight 
campaign in Africa. Now, he and I have begun putting the pieces together to form an ethnic Club with 
that purpose in mind. Many of his connections are community leaders from the religious and business 
communities with followers who would form the catalyst for this Club. Our next step will be to have an 
organizational meeting to elect the leaders for the new Club and to begin to collect the funds required to 
charter the Club. Maybe we’ll begin with a campaign here in Denver and shoot for a time in 2018 to carry 
the work overseas. We’ll of course need to connect ahead of time with Lions Clubs in Ethiopia to organize 
things - find a place suitable for our work, recruit enough people from the needy people there to make 
the campaign a fruitful one and find eye doctors there to help with the work as well as do follow up. 
We’ll need help from 6C Clubs and their members - volunteers who can commit to the time required. 
 
Diabetes. LCI is placing increased focus this year on the diabetes epidemic here in the US and also world-
wide. Diabetes and Pediatric Cancer have recently been added to three other service areas - Sight,          
Environment and Hunger - already designated by LCI as essential areas for Lions service. Rocky Mountain 
Cyber Lion Janice Davis has been the District Diabetes Awareness Chair, so it made sense to listen to her 
ideas about working with the American Diabetes Association here to reach out in the Denver Metro area 
and increase public awareness of this problem. She’s put together a Strides event on Saturday, Novem-
ber 18, for District 6C to rally around and provide support to. The event will have a fund-raising goal of 
$10,000 to be met, hopefully, by participants who will each walk 5K during the event. Our hope is to 
make this an annual thing, and it’ll be a great way also to get the Lions Club brand out. Please save the 
date - Saturday, November 18. More details to come. 
 
Call to Action. Please do me a favor. Start talking about these two things yourselves. Ask other Lions you 
know what they know about them and what they think about helping out to get them done. Thanks. 
 

                         DG Steve Kinsky                                                                    
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6C 2nd Vice District Governor 
 
 
I have had the opportunity to visit several clubs over the last month and it has been 
great to see what our 6C clubs are doing in their communities. I am looking forward to  
visiting more clubs as the year goes on. 
 
I want to remind all clubs of our districtwide project which will benefit the focus area of 
Pediatric Cancer. I am asking all clubs to collect the “pop tops” off of aluminum cans 
and bring them to cabinet meetings (our next cabinet meeting will be on October 28). I 
will collect these and record the weight of the pop tops collected by each club. This is a 
friendly competition to see which club can collect the most pop tops by weight. I will use 
an average weight per club so that all clubs will have a level playing field even if they 
are small. At the end of the year we will recycle the tabs and donate the money 
collected to the Ronald McDonald House for whatever they need to assist families with 
sick children. Feel free to recycle the cans after you have taken off the pop tops for an 
extra environmental service project! The pop tops are easier for you to transport to 
cabinet meetings and I know that we will collect a lot because of the great efforts of our 
6C clubs. 
 
Many thanks to all those who have helped me to “find my way’ so far this year. I look 
forward to all the experiences, people and events I have yet to experience. See you 
soon! 
 

Holly Rutherford-Allen 

2nd Vice District Governor 



Helping people see the  
world through different eyes... 

 

 

Page 3 

Continued page 4 



Helping people see the  
world through different eyes... 

 

 
 
This is a picture from the Louisville Lions 
Club.   This photo and an article appeared 
in the Community Food Share summer 
newsletter, which services all of Boulder 
County, including Longmont and Broom-
field. 
 
We have worked there over 1 1/2 years on 
a monthly basis. We sort  and bag donated 
food items and re-package bulk items for 
individual sale,or whatever needs to be 
done. They could always use more volun-
teers. It's an amazing facility and very well 
organized. Contact 
nstublebine@communityfoodshare.org, 
volunteer coordinator for info. 
     
                                                                                                            
             Cathy Douglas, Sec. 
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Did that gentleman say “What about this Tweeter?”   
 

I was in a seminar at the USA Canada Lions Leadership Forum and one of the Lions had that 
question.  I laughed inside, but never would have done it out loud because I knew that he   
really didn’t know what it was or that it is Twitter not Tweeter.  It sounds crazy to some of us, 
but that is one of the many ways  businesses and younger people are passing on information. 
 

 

Quoting from the website https://itstillworks.com/purpose-twitter-12292.html 
 

Social Media 
“In laymen's terms, Twitter is a website for sharing what you are doing at any given moment 
with other people online. In more complicated terms, Twitter is a powerful social networking 
tool for both business and personal use. Twitter uses "tweets," which are messages you post to 
your Twitter profile (using # hashtags).  
 
Business Promotion                                                                                                                                  
Using Twitter provides the opportunity to take innovative approaches for promoting your      
business. Many businesses specifically offer special deals and promotions exclusively through 
Twitter. Twitter's "retweet" function allows other Twitter users to re-post your tweet if they find 
it interesting; being retweeted by several popular Twitter users can significantly increase         
exposure for your tweet and your business. You can also use your Twitter account as a way to 
allow your customers to get in touch with you directly without having to go through customer 
service. 

Social Communication                                                                                                                              
Although Twitter has become a useful business tool, many Twitter users still use the service to 
share what they are doing with their friends online. You can use Twitter to tell your friends what 
you are doing or share interesting websites you find online.”    

Lions can use it many, many ways to get the word out about our service projects and        
fundraisers to our communities. 

                                                                                                                                                              Continued page 8 
 

  Why Twitter???   

http://rover.ebay.com/rover/13/0/19/DealFrame/DealFrame.cmp?bm=65&BEFID=96424&acode=67&code=67&aon=&crawler_id=811181&dealId=WRixjLcLTHckXUOyzDSVQg%3D%3D&searchID=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fclickserve.dartsearch.net%2Flink%2Fclick%3Flid%3D92700014999069387%26ds_s_kwgi
http://rover.ebay.com/rover/13/0/19/DealFrame/DealFrame.cmp?bm=65&BEFID=96424&acode=67&code=67&aon=&crawler_id=811181&dealId=WRixjLcLTHckXUOyzDSVQg%3D%3D&searchID=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fclickserve.dartsearch.net%2Flink%2Fclick%3Flid%3D92700014999069387%26ds_s_kwgi
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II I hope you will take the time to promote your club’s service.   
                                           WE SERVE                 

 

Carousel Season is Over 
 
 

Fabulous Lion Volunteers, 
 
The season wrapped up today (September 24th).  Looking back over the 
summer we had a great time running the carousel & interacting with all the 
riders, we hope you did as well. In total, the Lions volunteered 693.5 hours 
this season at the carousel.  We want to thank you all for all the  
volunteer hours everyone put in.  
 
Thanks to all of you for making this a successful carousel season. 
 
Lion Zoe & Lion Don Reese 
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Lion Pat Carlson   
District IT & Public Relations                                                             
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      Did you know? 
 

  You can find information about District 6C activities on the District Website? 
 

    https://e-district.org/sites/6c/             Click on the Calendar tab 

  District 6C 2nd Cabinet Meeting 
 

Sat, October 28, 2017  

10am – 12pm 
 

St Paul's Episcopal Church 
 

9200 West 10th Ave.  

Lakewood CO 80226 
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District and club events are now on the                   
calendar on the  District  6C website:                                                          

http://e-district.org/sites/6c/        
            

The  deadline for submitting articles for 
this newsletter is the  25th of the month.  

  

Editor:  Lion Pat Carlson 

  71 Prairie Ridge Road, Highlands Ranch, Co  80126 

  Email:  ddcc@ddccnotary.com                            
Phone:  303-888-0423 

     

 

District Governor Steve Kinsky 

       Email:  stevekinsky@gmail.com 

       Phone: 303-263-3901 

 
1st Vice District Governor Rick Argotsinger 

        Email:  rla1977@comcast.net 

         Phone:  303-204-5289 

 

2nd Vice District Governor Holly Rutherford-Allen 

         Email:  hrutherfordallen@gmail.com 
         Phone:  720-325-7078 

October 7      Denver Five Points-Fish Fry & Hot Links Dinner 
 
October 14     Centennial Celebration Dinner - Lions Club of Denver 100 Anniversary 
 
October 21     Denver Five Points 30th Anniversary—Bogeys  
      

      Council Meeting— Breckenridge 
 
October 28     Cabinet Meeting 
 
November 4     Colorado Rocky Mountain Cyber—Dress for Success 
 
December 5     Colorado Gives Day 
 
 
 


